NEWSLETTER 5 – OCTOBER 7-11
Dear parents,
                 I hope you are enjoying your long weekend with your loved ones. I also hope that you are making the effort to read to your children at least 3 times weekly and having your child color in the jack-o-lanterns for the days that you read. Tiger reading awards will be given out on 1st November. Happy reading!!
L.A: New letter Ee with its phonic sounds and vocabulary (egg-elephant-elevator-escalator-elf-eagle-eaglet-eleven-ears). We will also review Aa-Dd.
Math: We will introduce number 5 and review 1-4 for recognition and formation. We will be teaching big and small and sorting by size.
Science: Animals; this week we will focus on farm animals (what they give us to eat-the names of their babies-where they sleep)
Stories: Little Quack, the Little Red Hen, Down on the Farm.
Songs: Old Macdonald, B.I.N.G.O.
S.S: Talking and Listening.
Vocabulary; respect-interrupt-quiet.
    Don`t forget that you can book an appointment through admin` if you need to see me to discuss your child or any concerns you may have.
     Our trip is on for 22nd October isA. We have the minimum of 40 which is what we needed. Children who will not go on the trip will have to stay home on that day.
    Have a great weekend!
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